SOBOR 2015 Information Sources

Where can you find information about **SOBOR 2015**?

- **In Print: The** *Visnyk/The Herald* will be publishing regularly notices, documents and information on registrations, accommodations and other matters.
- **By Postal Mail**: The Consistory Office has mailed out a SOBOR Information Package to congregations containing the 2010 SOBOR Minutes, nomination forms and other information. Additional mail-outs with registration and accommodation information will be forthcoming.
- On the Internet: The UOCC website www.uocc.ca features a special SOBOR 2015 button tab providing documents, forms and announcements. The UOCC website will feature daily coverage during the week of SOBOR 2015 in July 13-19.

• On Social Media:

- A Facebook page has been created to share SOBOR 2015 information prior to and during the SOBOR week. Friend the SOBOR on Facebook at Sobor Uocc.
- Follow SOBOR 2015 on **Twitter @Sobor2015**. Keep up to date with announcements and information notices prior to and during the SOBOR week.
- By Phone: Call the SOBOR 2015 Hotline.

For Registration information: 1-877-586-3093 (ext.223).

For General information: 1-877-586-3093 (ext.241).

For Travel equalization: 1-877-586-3093 (ext.224).

Chancellor: 1-877-586-3093 (ext.227)